
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
Family Life Education is part of your student’s Health class.  Family Life Education includes 
family planning, human sexuality and the emotional, physical, psychological, hygienic, economic 
and social aspects of family life. Instruction may include the subjects of reproductive health and 
the recognition, prevention and treatment of sexually transmitted disease. Family Life Education 
shall include abstinence from sex as a responsible method of preventing unwanted pregnancy.  
This information will be delivered to all high school students enrolled in Health.   
 
Parents may preview all instructional materials that will be used in Health class. The preview 
has been scheduled for Friday, August 23, 2019 from 11:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. in the Adrian 
High School Health room, E100. 
 
If you, as the parent/guardian, do not wish to have your child involved in the Family Life 
Education program, you must notify your child’s principal or teacher in writing. If you have 
questions, please contact your child’s health and physical education teachers, Mrs. Tanya Smith 
and Mr. Chris Gillum, at (517) 266-4528. 
 
Michael Perez   Tanya Smith   Chris Gilliam 
Principal   Health/PE Teacher  Health/PE Teacher 
mperez@adrian.k12.mi.us tsmith@adrian.k12.mi.us cgilliam@adrian.k12.mi.us  
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